
NewfOl~dland 
Labrador 

OCT Z 7 2017 

Ms. Darlene Whalen, P. Eng. 
Vice- Chair 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 T orbay Road 
st. John's, NL A1A 5B2 

RE: Automobile Insurance Review - Work Plan 

Dear Ms. Whalen : 

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 
Service NL 

Office of the Minister 

DOC-2017-01201-01 

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated October 18, 2017 and the Board's 
work plan for the Automobile Insurance Review. I thank you for providing your plan and 
look forward to receiving your report. 

If you require anything further, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

;6qkr~-w~ 
SHERRY GAMBIN-WALSH, MHA 
Placentia - St. Mary's 
Minister 
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